Odell Public Library Board of Trustees Meeting Emergency Meeting Saturday March 14, 2020

An emergency board meeting held on Saturday March 14, 2020 opened at 10:00 am in the program room of the library. Board members present were Anne Frame, Jan Horberg, Anne Mills, Melissa Nyboer, and Chris Vanderleest. Director Meridith Layne, staff member Katie Rider and school superintendent Scott Vance were also present.

New Business: Superintendent Scott Vance gave a report on the Illinois mandate to close all schools in an attempt to stop or slow the spread of the Coronavirus and on its effect on Morrison students and staff. After much discussion, Anne Frame moved to close the library to the public for an indefinite amount of time beginning Tuesday, March 17, 2020, second by Chris Vanderleest. Passed with a voice vote. Jan Horberg moved to continue to pay staff as budgeted, second by Anne Frame. (roll call vote 5 yes, 0 no)

Library staff will continue to monitor the situation and exploring ways to provide some service to the community.

Respectfully submitted: Melissa Nyboer, Secretary